
 
 

 

Newsletter  

Friday 4th February 2022 

 

School Diary 

Monday 7th – Friday 11th February   

Week A 

 

Date(s) Event(s) 

Monday 7th February No Events Scheduled  

Tuesday 8th February 

Year 12 Virtual Parents’ 
Evening 

UK Safer Internet Day 

Oxford University 
Computing Challenge 

Chess Club 3.10-4pm C11 

KS3 Text to Film Club 
3.10-4pm AX7 

Wednesday 9th February 
National Apprenticeship 
Showcase Online Event 
3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 10th February 

PSA Army Visit 

Maths Support Session 4 -
5.30pm – Y9&10 Parents 

KS4 Text to Film Club 
3.10-4pm AX7 



 
 

Friday 11th February Year 11 House Football 

 

News 

Year 9 Option Choices for Key Stage 4 
Next week, Year 9 pupils will receive detailed 
information to bring home regarding the options 
process. This information will help them choose four 
subjects that they wish to study, in addition to the 
core curriculum, during years 10 and Y11. This 
information will also be emailed out to parents, 
together with an options form to record their choice 
of subjects. 
As part of the process to assist with these choices, a 
virtual parents’ evening for Year 9 will take place with 
subject teachers on Tuesday 15th February. After this, 
your son will have until Friday 4th March to complete 
his choices and return the options form. 
 

School Meals 
As you may be aware, the local authority have 
provided funds to deal with any existing debt for 
school meals. From Monday, there will be a spending 
cap of £5 deficit imposed on all accounts. Once this 
limit is reached, students will no longer be able to use 
their account. However, in cases of financial hardship 
we may be able to help, so please contact your son’s 
house office. You can keep track of your son’s 
spending using ParentPay and you can also set up an 



 
 

auto top up (which is suspended during school 
holidays) so that the account does not go overdrawn. 
If you haven’t yet activated your account, please 
contact us and we can send you an activation code. 
You can also use ParentPay to pay for school trips, 
revision guides, ties and badges etc. 
 

Clothing Support Grant 
If any parents are struggling to pay for items of school 
uniform, coat, shoes or PE kit, the local authority can 
help. You can contact us in complete confidence 
regarding the items you need help with and school 
can purchase them on your behalf. Please contact us 
by email admin@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk by Friday 
11th February or telephone the school office and ask 
for Mrs Green. 
 

Oxford University Computing Challenge  
On Tuesday, our winners from the Bebras Computing 
Challenge who achieved grades in the top 10% in the 
country will take part in the prestigious Oxford 
University Computing Challenge online. We wish 
them all the very best of luck. 
 

Maths Support Session 
A reminder of the session on Thursday afternoon for 
parents of boys in years 9 and 10 from 4pm to 
5.30pm. 
 



 
 

Passports 
Any boys going on the trips to Berlin and New York 
should have sent a copy of their passport into school 
by now. If you have not already done so, please email 
a photo of the passport to Mrs Lloyd 
clairelloyd@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk  
 

ON TRACK 
Safer Internet Day 
 

Year 11 Support 
Year 11 support sessions are available after school. 
Please see the timetable sent out each week with the 
newsletter. 
 

Art Department 
You can follow us on Instagram at mosslands_art to 
see some fabulous examples of the work produced by 
our students. 
 

Wallasey Food Fair 
Wallasey Food Fair takes place this Sunday in school 
10am – 2pm. 
 

Fundraising for Mosslands 
Don’t forget to order your online shopping through 
"Easyfundraising.com" to help raise money for 
school.  
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